
1

har2-Vincent

From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2013 3:52 PM
To: JUDtestimony
Cc: anne.e.lopez@hawaii.gov
Subject: Submitted testimony for HB622 on Jan 29, 2013 14:00PM
Attachments: HB0622_ATG_1-29-13_JUD.pdf

HB622
Submitted on: 1/28/2013
Testimony for JUD on Jan 29, 2013 14:00PM in Conference Room 325

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing

Anne
Department of Attorney

General
Comments Only Yes

Comments: Deputy Attorney General Deirdre Marie-Iha will be attending the hearing on HB 622.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing , improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov







COMMUNITY ALLIANCE ON PRISONS
76 North King Street, Honolulu, HI 96817

Phones/E-Mail: (808) 533-3454, (808) 927-1214 / kat.caphi@gmail.com

COMMITTEE ON JUDICIARY
Rep. Karl Rhoads, Chair
Rep. Sharon Har, Vice Chair
Tuesday, January 29, 2013
2:00 p.m.
Room 325

STRONG SUPPORT FOR HB 52 – EVIDENCE

Aloha Chair Rhoads, Vice Chair Har and Members of the Committee!

My name is Kat Brady and I am the Coordinator of Community Alliance on Prisons, a community
initiative promoting smart justice policies for more than a decade. This testimony is respectfully offered
on behalf of the 5,800 Hawai`i individuals living behind bars, always mindful that approximately 1,500
individuals are serving their sentences abroad, thousands of miles away from their loved ones, their
homes and, for the disproportionate number of incarcerated Native Hawaiians, far from their ancestral
lands.

HB 622 Makes permanent the limited news media privilege against the compelled disclosure of sources
and unpublished sources.

Community Alliance is in strong support of this measure that upholds the First Amendment.

Thirty-nine state and the District of Columbia currently have shield laws and the Student Press Law
Center has described Hawai`i’s law as “the best in the country in terms of the clarity and breadth of its
coverage.” Our law has been cited as a model for a national shield law.

The Judiciary Evidence Committee has reviewed the law as requested by the Legislature and it
recommended that “the sunset provision be eliminated and that Act 210 be integrated into HRS Chapter
621.

Please pass HB 622. Mahalo for this opportunity to testify.

“Let the people know the facts, and the country will be safe.”
Abraham Lincoln
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